
ADHS Provider Response to SAMHSA Fidelity Review

Type of evidence-based practice provider (select one):

Permanent Supportive Housing

Supported Employment

Consumer Operated Services

Assertive Community Treatment

What was your experience with the fidelity review conducted at your agency?

What was most helpful about the fidelity review process for your agency?

What suggestions would improve the review process?

Comments from your agency regarding the findings of the review and/or the fidelity report:

Complete the following form in response to the SAMHSA fidelity review process conducted by ADHS behavioral health staff.

Date:

Name and contact information of provider:


	Date: 1/6/2015
	Name and contact information of providerRow1: Tom Williams, Chief Clinical Officer, Nicole Cupp-Herring, Director of Outpatient Services, and Jose Rojas, Program Manager for Rehabilitation Services, Lifewell Behavioral Wellness (602) 808-2800
	What was your experience with the fidelity review conducted at your agency: Working with the fidelity review team was a very positive experience. The purpose of the review was very clear and we were able to establish a working relationship from the onset of the review. The team was receptive to questions and asked questions whenever they needed clarity around any of the data provided.
	What was most helpful about the fidelity review process for your agency: The fidelity review was a great way for Lifewell to evaluate our Supported Employment program. The most helpful aspect was obtaining information in regard to raising awareness at the PNO level about Supported Employment services offered by Lifewell. In addition, feedback provided about developing diversity of jobs for Peer Support Specialists positions.
	What suggestions would improve the review process: I would recommend that there be a little more lead time provided to the Supported Employment providers to prepare for the fidelity review. There is a vast amount of data requested during the review process. More lead time would enable providers to gather data with minimal distruption to service provision.
	Comments from your agency regarding the findings of the review andor the fidelity report: Overall, the fidelity review process was an effective way for our organization to evaluate our Supported Employment program. We are very excited to be a part of this process and are hopeful that this will lead to system wide changes for our members to receive integrated services with all levels of providers. In regard to the findings of the review, Lifewell is committed to addressing the areas of integration with the mental health treatment teams. We began a Co-Location project in November 2014. We are currently working with members at two PNO sites and working with clinical teams. In the coming year, we will work with MMIC's Employment & Vocational team to continue to connect and build relationships with PNO's to educate around Supported Employment, zero-exclusion, and the role competitive employment plays in recovery. We will also evaluate via a time study ways to increase time in the community, as well as ways to diversify jobs while honoring member preference by looking at transferrable skills, using vocational profiles, and documenting prefences.
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